
 
The following should be put inside a 

5-gallon bucket with resealable lid: 

 Five scouring pads 
 Seven sponges, assorted sizes 
 One scrub brush 
 Eighteen cleaning towels (reusable) 

like Easy Wipes
 One 50-78 oz. box dry laundry 

detergent 
 One 12 oz. bottle of liquid 

concentrated household cleaner 
 One 25 oz. bottle liquid disinfectant 

dish soap 
 Fifty clothes pins 
 Clothes line, two 50 ft. or one 100 ft. 
 Five dust masks 
 Two pairs latex gloves 
 One pair work gloves 
 One 22-27 count box heavy-

duty trash bags (33-45 gallon) 
 One 6-14 oz. bottle of insect 

repellent (drops or lotion, not 
aerosol)  

**All liquids should be in plastic 
bottles and all items should be new 

and unopened** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
OUR  DIOCESAN  FAMILY  WILL BE 
PUTTING TOGETHER AND DONATING   

EMERGENCY CLEAN-UP BUCKETS TO THE 

IOCC TO REPLENISH THEIR SUPPLIES 

AFTER HURRICANE HARVEY AND IRMA. 
  
  
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
  
  
 
  

HOW CAN I HELP? 
We are asking each Parish to collect funds/items to put together  
 Emergency  Clean-Up Buckets . Each bucket will run about $90. 

  
- Parishes who wish to partner with other Deanery parishes should coordinate with 

their  assigned Deanery representative who will be in contact with each parish.  
 

- Work with Deanery representative to arrange for pick up or drop off of assembled 
buckets to a central location. 

 

- Parishes that are very distant from Baltimore (i.e. Chicago, Florida Deaneries) or 
smaller parishes wishing to take on a less costly project may want to consider 
assembling Emergency Hygiene Kits, instead and sending them directly to IOCC.  
 

 
 

- The Need is IMMEDIATE so please do so as quickly as possible!!!! 


